
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Progress Report 
 
I’m sure it’s no surprise to hear that we have continued to 

be busy through the last month of summer. Distribution 

has repaired 22 water main failures, replaced 2 fire 

hydrants, replaced a failing section of pipe on Couch and 

finished our main relocations on Manchester. That is all 

on top of our normal day to day investigations, yard 

restorations, etc.  Support Services finished out the last 

month of summer with 32 meter and dial replacements, 

performed 6 new taps, completed 6 final site inspections 

and ran 55 service calls. 

Did You Know? 

Did you know the water line that serves your home is 

owned by the homeowner?  The city owns the meter and 

corporation (connection from the city main to the service 

line). If there is ever a leak on the service line, in certain 

circumstances, the repair or replacement may be covered 

under the county program. There are more details about 

this program on the city web page, click here. 

Upcoming Projects 

Although there is not much new to mention here, we are 

excited to get the Grand Avenue project wrapped up next 

month and the main replacement on Geyer Road started.   

Leak repair on Evans Ave  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Main break repair on 331 W 
Rose Hill Ave 

Spotlight 

 

This is the Distribution team. Their work requires 
them to be away from family and friends often, but 
they do it with a great attitude knowing they are 
helping make a difference. 
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